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---Information About Your Child Support Case---      
 

January 16, 2023  
 
Dear Jane Jean Doe, 
 
This letter is about your child support case for the following child(ren): 
 
 Amy Marie Doe   Sheila Middle Doe 
 Nicole Middle Doe   Jennifer Middle Doe 
 Ellen Middle Doe  Tamara Middle Doe 
           Shari Middle Doe  
 
We learned you stopped getting public assistance. If this is wrong, please contact a 
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) Eligibility Specialist.    
 
Even though you stopped getting public assistance, you will still receive child support 
services through our IV-D child support program. This is because there is child support 
owed to the State of Michigan on your child support case.   

 
Child Support Services We Provide 

 
We will help find the other parent. 
 
We will collect and send payments to you. 
 
We will help get your payments if the other parent 
stops paying.  
 
We will work with other states and countries to get 
your support payments. 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 
After the child support owed to the State of Michigan is paid, you may choose to keep or 
stop child support services.  
 
For more information on child support services, please visit: 
www.michigan.gov/childsupport. 
 
Thank you, 
Office of Child Support 
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